
Notice to League Bowlers and Customers: 
  
We are committed to keeping our business running, while also ensuring the safety of our team 
members and our patrons. The coronavirus situation is evolving, and while we do not know 
what is coming next, we want you to be fully aware of and confident in our preparation to work 
within this higher-risk environment. 

We have always made it our priority to provide a clean and friendly environment for our 
customers. With the recent recommendations from government health official’s we have 
increased our cleaning frequency and will exercise social distancing to the best of our ability 
when placing customers on lanes. We clean tables and all contact surfaces after every group 
leaves. Additionally, we spray all bowling shoes with disinfectant any time they pass across the 
counter and we clean bowling balls with alcohol regularly. 
   
We are still open with modified hours and will be exercising social distancing by having a 
minimum of one lane between all recreational open bowling groups, which equates to roughly 
6 to 8 feet in between all groups.  Food and beverage service, including alcoholic beverages will 
remain open and available to all guests according to our Governor’s Executive Orders 
announced and released throughout the day on Tuesday.   Please refer to our website for any 
modification in our hours of operation as well as any updates in our policy as this situation 
evolves.   

Due to all of our leagues having members in the category that government officials have 
deemed to be at-risk, and the close quarters that leagues function in, effective Tuesday, March 
17, 2020, The Alley at Southshore and Brandon Crossroads Bowl will temporarily suspend 
leagues for 2 weeks. We will continue to monitor the situation and although at this time we 
have not discussed, and it is not possible at this time, to know how this will impact the 
remainder of the league season for each of our leagues.  Our top priority is and shall remain for 
the health and safety of our guests and employees.  We will closely monitor the situation and 
adapt as the information changes/gets updated, and we will continue to update information as 
we have it available. For the most current information, please visit our website and follow us on 
Facebook. You may also call Brandon Crossroads Bowl (813)621-2363 or The Alley at 
SouthShore (813)672-8353 if you have any questions. 

Thank-you for your patience and most of all, your business.  

Sincerely,  

The Ownership, Management and Staff at Brandon Crossroads Bowl and The Alley at 
SouthShore. 

 


